
Department of Computer Science and Engineering
North Western University, Khulna

Notice

It  is  hereby  notified   for  the   students   of  the  Department   of  Computer  Science  and
Engineering that the semester (Tri) final of spring-2022 semester has been published. The
students having backlog courses are asked to apply for the Backlog and Special semester
within 8`h August, 2022.

If any students who will be unable  to complete these processes  within above mentioned
schedule, the department will not process any application for this examination semester.

Ac>Wap`Q`furty
Tajul Islam
I-lead of The Departinent
Department of Computer Science and Engineering
North Western University, Khulna

CC:
I.   Register, NWU
2.   Dean, Faculty of science and Technology, NWU
3.   Exam Controller, NWU
4.   Registration Section, NWU
5.   Accounts Section, NWU
6.   Department office file
7.   Notice Board
8.  `University Website


